
 

OFFICIAL BALLOT 

for 

vote on the Continuation of FIPA 
 
 

Please FAX to the FIPA Secretariat, +39-011-725-679, 
by July 18, 2001. 
 
 
According to the Statutes of the Foundation for Intelligent Physical 

Agents (FIPA), Article 14.2, a vote of its principal members is to 

decide on the continuation of FIPA beyond its initial five-year term of 

September 5, 1996 to September 4, 2001. 

In order for FIPA to continue, a 2/3 majority of “YES” votes is 

required. It is important for ALL principal members to cast their vote. 

On behalf of my company, ______________________________, 

which is a principal member of FIPA, I hereby cast the vote of: 

(check one) 

 
q YES,  FIPA shall continue 
 
q NO,  FIPA shall not continue 

 
 
____________________________ _________________ 
Signature Date   
 
____________________________ 
Name 
 
____________________________ 
Title 


